LINCOLN COUNTY FAIR ADVISORY BOARD

AUGUST 18, 1995

The meeting was called to order by President Jones. Minutes of the
last meeting were read and approved.

In attendance were Gail and Ron Heide, Amy Schroeder, Karen Jones,
Gerry Stiles, Jon Overmyer, Orville Widmer, Anne Filion, Howard
Stormo, Lydia Widmer and Josie Breshears.

Bob said he had approached Josie about being on the Fair Advisory
Board. A vote was taken and Josie was voted to be on the Board
without the 6 month probation period. Welcome aboard Josie!!

It has been determined the PA system is the Fair's property.
General discussion about the upcoming, fast approaching Fair.
Discussion about the Davenport Desperados Junior Rodeo held in July
and the items still missing, posts broken, damage to stalls etc.

Any further wanting to rent the Fairgrounds will be handled by Gerry
and Jon.

Anne Filion, Secretary
NEXT MEETING: Friday September 15--7:30PM

Enclosed is letters to the Board that have been received.



